Johnsonville Polish Kielbasa Turkey Sausage Recall
March 7, 2024
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March 7: Salm Partners, manufacturer of Johnsonville Polish Kielbasa Turkey Sausage
products, is recalling about 35,430 pounds of the sausage due to possible foreign matter
(pieces of rubber) contamination.

Product(s) affected: Single piece of Johnsonville Polish Kielbasa Turkey sausage with best by
dates 05/17/24 or 05/18/24 and the establishment number P-32009 on the side of the
packaging. This sausage is sold at retailers across the U.S.

What to do if you have the product(s): Don't consume. Throw away the sausage or return to
the place of purchase. For more information, contact Stephanie Schafer, Director of Global
Corporate Communications for Johnsonville, at (888) 556-2728 or sschafer@johnsonville.com.


https://www.fsis.usda.gov/recalls-alerts/salm-partners-llc-recalls-johnsonville-polish-kielbasa-turkey-sausage-products-due

